
We, my wife and I, are totally opposed to allowing trailers and recreational vehicles to park on city 
streets. We feel that the safety issue is paramount. Our street is narrow, and parking these vehicles will 
reduce visibility and potentially prevent easy access for emergency traffic. As RV's in particular will be 
parked for many months without moving, they will prevent proper snow removal,and street and drain 
maintenance. We are aware that there are locked and monitored parking areas in the Townships 
surrounding Guelph which have vacancies. For example, the parking area at Laird Rd West and Puslinch 
Township Sideroad 10 appears to be less than half full. Finally, parking these vehicles on the street may 
lead to confrontation between neighbours. 
Please do not let Guelph become a third rate campground. 
 
Dave and Dorothy Short. 
 


